SDNRAIDC

From: Jonathan Peter

Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 7:08 PM

To: SDNRAIDC

Subject: Submission on Vegetation Management and Other Legislative Changes.

Categories: correspondence, SUBMISSIONS

Dear Committee,

Having only received your corrected submission date today, I am unable to make a thoroughly referenced submission, as we are going over seas for a month. In any case, I would like to emphasise that it is imperative to bring a stop to the wholesale land clearing that is going on under the present regulations, and in anticipation of your changing the rules. The damage to the reef from agricultural practises that expose their watersheds to more run off and pollution must be stopped. We are destroying natural systems and habitats that are essential for our future, and it is up to you to put a stop to it. I understand compromises and tradeoffs are often demanded,

but positive environmental consequences should take priority.

Good luck! Sincerely, Jonathan Peter